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Dawson Branch: 
711 6th St, Dawson, 

MN 56232 
(320)769-2908, 

(800)276-0025 Drive 
Up Hours M-F 
8:00-5:00 Lobby 
Hours M,T,W,F 
9:00-4:00 Thurs 

9:00-5:00

Boyd Branch: 
380 Stockholm Ave, 

Boyd, MN  56218 
(320)855-9900 

M,T,F 9:00-4:00
Drive up Hours
M,T,F 8:30-4:30

 Closed 12:00-12:30

Renville Branch: 
208 N Main, PO 

Box 585  Renville, 
MN  56284

(320)329-3152; 
(866)529-4623 

Drive up Hours 
M,T,W,F 
8:00-4:30 

Thurs 8:00-5:00 
Lobby Hours 

M,T,W,F 
9:00-4:00 Thurs 

9:00-5:00

Holiday Closings:

Memorial Day 
May 28, 2018 

Dawson Co-op Credit 
Union is an Equal 
Housing  and Equal 
Opportunity Lender.

Your savings federally insured to at 
least $250,000 and backed by the full 
faith and credit of the United States 
Government. NCUA a U.S. 
Government Agency.

Thinking Summer? We are too! Save the date for your community event: 
Renville Sugar Beet Days: June 6-June 10, 2018
Boyd Goodtime Days: June 8-June 10, 2018
Dawson Riverfest: June 21-June 24, 2018
Danube Fun Days: July 11-July 15, 2018 
Sacred Heart Summerfest: July 18-22, 2018

"Luxury Rewards"
Beginning April 1-June 30, 2018, each time you use your debit card to make purchases, 
you'll automatically be entered for a chance to win! Grand Prize: $500.00 luxury gift card, 
or a $50.00 luxury gift card, which will be given away each month of this promotion 
period.
Congratulations to Jen Beckler who won a $50.00 VISA gift card as part of the "Movie 
Time Rewards" SHAZAM Debit Rewards campaign which ran October 1-December 31, 2017.

Don't have a Debit Card? Stop in & apply today! 

National Credit Union Youth Month is April 2018 
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Congrats to the Graduates of 2018!
RCW: Sunday, May 20th 
Dawson-Boyd: Sunday, May 27th 
BOLD: Friday, June 1st

Research shows that members are more successful at saving when they picture themselves in the 
future. We encourage young credit union members to look to the future, and make saving easier. 
Here are a couple of simple tips on how you can help your children learn the essentials of 
savings: Basic concept: Help your children understand that all goods/services cost money. When 
shopping with your children point out price tags, and let them be a part of the transaction when 
checking-out. Money is earned: Teach your children that money is earned by giving them an 
allowance at an early age. Establishing an allowance is a valuable opportunity to teach one of the 
most important lessons of finances, that money is earned. 
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Our Mission: 
Dawson Co-op Credit Union's misson is to be a leader in the community, while being the primary 
financial institution of our members.
Our Vision:
Dawson Co-op Credit Union is a member-owned, nonprofit financial cooperative. A cooperative 
is an association of people who voluntarily join together to meet their common economic, social, 
or cultural needs, and aspirations through a jointly owned and democratically controlled 
enterprise. As a financial cooperative, we share these principles and add a few of our own such as 
service to members and building financial stability.  

   YOUR MONEY, YOUR CHOICE
YOUR CREDIT UNION

             Count on the people you know to help with your financial needs!

Traveling? Give us a call so we can put travel alerts on your account.

YOUR SECURITY IS OUR HIGHEST PRIORITY

You've heard the phrase, "Just as it takes a village to raise a child...," but have you ever thought how the same applies 
to fighting fraud? It takes everyone working together to fight fraud. Financial institutions and card processors have 
many security features in place to prevent fraud. Here are four simple, but important steps you can do to keep your 
account and card safer: 

Fighting Fraud: We are all responsible

Keep your contact information current:
When fraud is detected, it is critical that we are able to reach you immediately.
Be aware of who you are purchasing from online:
Purchase from reputable companies and use secure connections (https).
Protect your PIN:
Never keep your PIN number with your debit or credit card or share it with anyone. 
When entering your PIN on a keypad, shield it from cameras or others.
Enroll in SHAZAM Bolt$ for your debit card:

-Download the Bolt$ app
-Set-up fraud alerts and opt to receive by text or email
-Use Transaction Control on Bolt$-you can block and unblock your debit card

Securing your valuables: Why using a Safety Deposit Box is beneficial.

-Your most valued possessions and copies of important papers are protected from theft, 
fire, flood, or other natural disasters at home.
-A Safety Deposit Box is a cost effective way to keep valuables safe, private and protected 
from being lost or misplaced. Cost varies depending upon the size of the Safety Deposit 
Box. Box sizes available at our Dawson Branch are 3x5, 5x5 & 5x10 and at our Renville 
Branch are: 3x5 & 5x5. The annual fee for a 3x5 is $15, 5x5 is $20 & 5x10 is $30.
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